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Wadhwani, Emel@Waterboards

From: Tess Dunham <tdunham@somachlaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 1:13 PM
To: commentletters
Cc: Wadhwani, Emel@Waterboards; Parry Klassen
Subject: Ex Parte Disclosure Statement

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Emel, 
 
With this email, I am providing notice of an ex parte meeting that occurred with Board Member D’Adamo.  The 
details of the meeting are as follows: 
 
Date of Meeting: April 29, 2016. 
Time of Meeting: 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon 
Place of Meeting: Stanislaus County Farm Bureau offices in Modesto, California. 
Meeting was in person. 
Attendees: 
 Ms. D’Adamo 
 Mr. Parry Klassen 
 Mr. Wayne Zisper 
 Ms. Tess Dunham 
 
Nature of Discussion: We discussed the upcoming workshop and what information Ms. D’Adamo thought 
would be useful for the Board to hear with respect to the East San Joaquin’s current program.  We also 
discussed current order requirements regarding nitrate management, and spent considerable time explaining 
how a grower would fill out the existing NMP template and the information that would then be transferred to 
the summary report.  We further discussed potential options with respect to the draft order’s proposed new 
requirements. 
 
Contact Information of Person Filing Ex Parte Notification, please see immediately below. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tess Dunham 
 

          
 
 Theresa A. Dunham | Attorney 
 
         
500 Capitol Mall, Suite 1000 | Sacramento, CA 95814 
Office 916.446.7979 | Direct 916.469-3847 | Cell  916.718-5774 | Fax 916.446.8199 
tdunham@somachlaw.com | http://www.somachlaw.com 
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The information contained in this electronic mail transmission is confidential and intended to be sent only to the stated 
recipient of the transmission.  It may therefore be protected from unauthorized use or dissemination by the attorney 
client and/or attorney work-product privileges.  If you are not the intended recipient or the intended recipient's agent, 
you are hereby notified that any review, use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited.  You are also asked to notify us immediately by telephone at (916) 446-7979 or reply by e-mail and delete 
or discard the message.  Thank you. 
 
 
 


